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I am writing to ask that you reject LD 380: An Act to Amend Certain Laws Regarding
Gender-affirming Health Care Services. Maine's healthcare infrastructure is already a 
disaster, with hospitals and doctors' offices closing all over the state and healthcare 
funding reaching crisis levels. To expose hospitals and medical practices in Maine to 
out-of-state criminal prosecutions for providing essential, life-saving care that is 
legally allowed in this state would place further strain on this system. Not only would 
passage of this bill pose great harm the most vulnerable members of society, it would 
also further endanger our precarious healthcare system. Please reject this cruel and 
dangerous bill.


